
The beginning...  
The formation of the Quilt Guild of 
GreaterVictoria began when Susan 
Manning discovered that Judy 
Murrah was moving to Victoria. Her 
first thought was "Another quilter, at 
last!" After settling in Victoria in the 
fall of 1982, Judy called Susan, and 
they discussed the need for an 
organization to promote the art of 
quilting in Victoria. Judy taught 
classes at the Open Door and in 
January 1983, the two began 
talking seriously about beginning a 
guild. 


Judy, Susan and Barbara Meyer 
(director of the Victoria Regional 
Museum Association) met. Barbara 
explained tax-exemption, funding, 
and a time and meeting place were 
selected. On March 16, 1983, 
thirteen women met in the 
O'Connor Gallery. Volunteers 
served as chairmen the first year 
and officers were elected for the 
first time in 1984. 


Membership Benefits  

*Monthly Newsletter 


*Annual Yearbook 


*Membership card-good for 10% 
discount at most independent 
shops 


*Monthly programs by well-

known quilter./fabric artists or 

experienced guild members 


*Access to special classes or 

workshops 


*Opportunity to exhibit your quilt 
related items at the annual quilt 
show 


*Inspiration from monthly Show 

and Tell 


*Chance to win a door prize and 

enjoy delicious snacks 


*Friendship and collaborative 

learning 


Membership Application  
Name ______________


Address ____________


City______________ __


State________________ 


Zip__________________ 


Phone:_______________


Birthday (Month/day)__________________ 


E-mail:______________________________


Membership: 

$25 a year 


$20—age 60-80 

$0 at 80 


Quilt Guild of Greater Victoria is a 501(0(3) 
tax exempt organization. 


Email:Victoriaquiftguild@gmail.com 
Facebook: Quilt Guild of Greater Victoria 

Website: www.quiltguildvictoria.org 




Guild Activities


Monthly meetings on the 4th 
Thursday of every month from 
9:00 to approx. 12:00 noon at:


Victoria Art League, 905 South 
Bridge Street


Workshops following most 
meetings for minimal or no cost.


Annual Quilt Show and Sampler 
Store in conjunction with the

Quilt Show.


Member bus trip to the Houston 
International Quilt Show. 
Nominal fee.


Community service projects. 


Annual Christmas Luncheon


Bronte Bee with sewing

activities every other month at 
Victoria Public Library
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